
Retailer Bill and Hold Certifications Extension 

 

Please note that all retailer Bill and Hold certifications on file with the Division shall be valid 

through June 30, 2017. 

 

Thus, retailers do not have to file an updated version of certifications on July 1, 2016, as 

previously required.  

 

Any certifications for a NEW Bill and Hold arrangement should still be forwarded to the 

Division.  

 

The date of the next Bill and Hold certification filing is July 1, 2017.  

 

As always, please contact Alyssa Bloom with any questions at (609) 984-3802. 
 


